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Dear parents and carers, 
Year 6 
What a week this has been for our Year 6 pupils! We could not be prouder of the excellent effort and maturity that 
they have shown all week – you should be exceptionally proud of them all! They have worked ridiculously hard every 
day to do the very best they could with their SATs test, enjoyed a party day on Friday and finished the week by being 
awarded their Leaver Hoodies! They look fantastic!  

 
Traffic control 
Just a friendly reminder that we currently don’t have a crossing patrol officer outside of school, so please take extra 
caution when crossing the road with your children. With this in mind, can I remind everyone that the road outside of 
school is limited to 20 miles per hour and it is important that this speed limit is not exceeded – it would be unthinkable 
for one of our children to come to any harm. 
Dates for your diary 
On Thursday 19th May at 9.10 am, Rowan class are leading a liturgical prayer session in school. The following week, 26th 
May, Cedar class will lead our prayers. Parents are very welcome to join their children as they lead our prayers.  
Our next fundraising event will take place n Friday 27th May, when we will hold a ‘break the rules day’. Further details 
will follow. 
PE & School uniform 
Please remember that children must wear school uniform only, including the correct PE clothing, and not wear any 
labelled or non-uniform items. Also, earrings are not permitted in school – please do not get your child’s ears pierced 
until the beginning of the six-week holidays. 
Finally, I would like to thank you all for the lovely messages of congratulations and support that I have received in 
person, via email and on Facebook following my appointment as the permanent Head Teacher at St Leonard’s. When I 
joined our wonderful school in November, I had no idea how quickly I would become an accepted member of the St 
Leonard’s family or how quickly I would feel such a connection with the school– it is truly a privilege and honour! I am 
excited for the journey we will travel together and the changes that will be seen in the coming weeks and months. As 
always, if you wish to discuss anything with me or a member of our team, please contact the office at any time. 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Dionne Dunn 
Head Teacher 
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